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Michael Forte'

From: Frank, Christopher <Christopher.Frank@duke-energy.com>

Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 9:11 AM

To: Michael Forte'

Cc: Bob Crosier; Jordan Gibson; Chris Whitley

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Railroad Signal Project

Hi Michael, 

 

I had it on my schedule to start the design first week in August to make the November need date. I have 2 jobs I need to 

get out in the next week and then I can begin work on this one. 

 

Thanks,  

 

Chris Frank 

Engineering Specialist - Customer Delivery Engineering 

Customer Delivery – Duke Energy OH 

Office -  513-287-4842 

Cell -   513-335-7901 

Fax – 513-287-4809 

Email -  Christopher.Frank@Duke-Energy.com 

 

   

Download our new “Duke Energy Builder” app available now on Apple and Google Play stores 

Click here to access Duke Energy's Builder & Developers Guide (Playbook)   

Click here  to pay a Construction Invoice  

Need help finding a qualified home repair contractor?  Click here and Check out our Find-It-Duke tool & we’ll help you 

find one:  

 

 

 

From: Michael Forte' <mforte@40services.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 1:36 PM 

To: Frank, Christopher <Christopher.Frank@duke-energy.com> 

Cc: Bob Crosier <trailrnrbob@hotmail.com>; Jordan Gibson <jg@cinrail.com>; Chris Whitley <cw@cinrail.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Railroad Signal Project 

 

*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. ASSESS. VERIFY!! Were you expecting this email? Are grammar 

and spelling correct? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If suspicious report it, then do 

not click links, open attachments or enter your ID or password.  

Subject:  C.R. 106, Round Bottom Rd/CCET, USDOT 481 736R, Perintown, Ohio, Lights & Gates, Crossing 

Surface, PID 108517 

 

Chris: 



2

 

Do you have an update since our meeting May 12th meeting at the Subject railroad crossing?  We discussed 

the proposed railroad signals including the cantilevered flashing lights to be placed on the south side of the 

highway.  You indicated Duke will raise the overhead facilities. 

 

The Ohio Rail Development Commission has issued a construction authorization letter to the railroad.  The 

railroad’s first step will be to install the new meter pole and establish the new power service.  Soon we will be 

looking for the contractor to schedule construction.  The new meter pole will be installed near the existing 

signal equipment bungalow which is on the south side of the road and tracks. 

 

Regards, 

 

Michael Forte’ | President, Project Manager 

40 Services LLC | PO Box 3108, Westerville, OH 43086 

C 740-817-1521 | W www.40Services.com 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

10/18/2021 3:40:55 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0895-RR-FED

Summary: Notice Continuing communications with Duke Energy on the matter of renewing the
electrical energy service for the modernization of the grade crossing warning devices.
electronically filed by Mr. Michael  Forte on behalf of Duke and Ohio Rail Development
Commission and CCET and Clermont County Engineer and CER


